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Members of the State of the Church Committee will present progress to date on the revision of the parochial report. The goal is to produce a complete revision of the report that focuses on vitality, demographics and adds questions about average weekly attendance and total active participation. A simplified finance page is also planned. This is an opportunity for bishops to provide input on how they used the parochial report and what they would like to see in the revision of the report. 
By canon, the form of the parochial report is approved by the State of the Church Committee and then authorized for use by Executive Council. 
